
Dear Parents 

What an absolutely fantastic year we have       

enjoyed together.  

This week we were delighted to welcome       

Father Peter who joined our Junior  students to 

celebrate a beautiful Leavers’ Mass in the Long 

Room.  

Our Year 6 Leavers have also enjoyed their 

Leavers’ Assembly and party yesterday; we wish 

them all the very best as they continue their 

journey on to Senior School.  

At the opposite end of the school journey our 

youngest new Nursery students joined us for 

their ‘settling session’ on Monday; we look        

forward to them joining the Laleham Lea family 

in September.  

As we continue our Eco School project, Carol 

Cocks from the Nation Trust joined us in               

assembly on Tuesday to talk about the               

importance of keeping rivers and our                     

environment clean. Ms Ladiao has also written 

to our local MP Chris Philp on behalf of the 

school to continue the focus on protecting 

earth. 

Wishing us all a lovely summer and a well-

earned rest.  

Looking forward to September, Staff return for 

Inset Days and CPD on  September 1st and 4th, 

with the students back on September 5th. 

Ms K Barry  

Head Teacher 

 

July 7th  2023 
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Congratulations and good luck to our Year 6 Leavers who we bid a fond farewell today They have achieved amazing things already and we 

know they have much more to come.  

Leavers Offers 2023 

 5 Grammar/Grammar Stream Offers  

 16 Independent School Offers 

 4 Academic Scholarships 

 1 Maths Scholarship 

 1 Head Teacher’s Award 

 1 Drama Scholarship 

 1 Music Scholarship 

 100% First choice Catholic Schools 

 100% First Choice Maintained Schools 





Nursery 

This week Nursery have been listening to a story and 

discussing all of our memories in Nursery so far. We 

also enjoyed using the colouring pencils to draw a  

picture of all our favourite activities in Nursery. 

 

A huge thank you to all of our Nursery Parents for your 

continued support, it has been such a pleasure to work 

with your children this year. Miss Hogsden and Mrs 

Ivanovna. 

Eco School 

In assembly this week we were visited by Carol Cocks from 

the National Trust who told us how we can help to keep 

rivers clean and the devastating impact litter can have on 

the environment.  

Our Eco School Award submission has been finalised and 

we look forward to receiving our accreditation in time for 

the new school year.  

 

Matthew 11:25-30  

Jesus exclaimed, “I bless you, Father, Lord of heaven and of 

earth, for hiding these things from the learned and the clever 

and revealing them to mere children. Yes, Father, for that is 

what it pleased you to do. Everything has been entrusted to me 

by my Father; and no one knows the Son except the Father, just 

as no one knows the Father except the Son and those to whom 

the Son chooses to reveal him. Come to me, all you who labour 

and are overburdened, and I will give you rest. Shoulder my 

yoke and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, 

and you will find rest for your souls. Yes, my yoke is easy and 

my burden light.  



Year 1  

In PSHE, the children in Year One have 

been learning about kindness towards 

each other. They designed beautiful 

friendship flowers to demonstrate their 

learning. 

 

 

Year 3 

In keeping with Father Peter’s 

messages during Mass this week 

about loving each other, Year 3 

have created loving hearts to        

express their love of others.  

 

 

Year 2 

Year 2 have enjoyed watching their seeds 

grow into plants as part of their Science topic.  

Well done Year 3! 



Year 4 

This week Year 4 indulged into a fantastic 

presentation led by our very own mini Scientist 

all about Micturition. The children had a           

fantastic time trying to figure organs of the           

digestive system and understand the vital             

functions of each part.  

Year 5 

Year 5 have created these amazing 3D  

portraits of Henry VIII in Art this week as 

part of their History topic of the Tudors.  

Year 6—Leavers’ Assembly and Party 

 



Stars of the week 

Swim Champ! 

Well done to our Year 2 Swimming Champion who got 

all these  certificates for her swimming this year. 

 


